
From: Tom Mericle
To: Lindsay Granger
Cc: Tatiana Holden; Tom Mericle
Subject: Fwd: RE: 2023-10-17 Contract Extension Request LTR.pdf
Date: Friday, October 20, 2023 9:33:02 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Lindsay,

Yunex is ok with the 6 month extension at the same pricing. Let me know if you need
something in writing.

Thanks, 
Tom Mericle 
City of Calabasas 
Contract Traffic Engineering Services
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ferras, Joshua (YU US CS WST) <joshua.ferras@yunextraffic.com>
Date: Oct 20, 2023 at 6:40 AM -0700
To: Tom Mericle <tmericle@cityofcalabasas.com>
Cc: Tatiana Holden <tholden@cityofcalabasas.com>, Carucci, Adrienne (YU US CS WST)
<adrienne.carucci@yunextraffic.com>, Mcvay-manzo, Debra (YU US CS WST)
<debra.mcvay-manzo@yunextraffic.com>
Subject: RE: 2023-10-17 Contract Extension Request LTR.pdf

Thanks Tom,

Yes, we can extend for six months and keep our current rates which would push
us to June 30th 2024.

Regards,

Josh Ferras

_________________________________________

Yunex Traffic | Customer Service

1026 E. Lacy Ave
Anaheim, CA 92805
Cell: +1 (951) 367-7023
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Office: + (951) 784-6600

24 Hour Dispatch: +1 (800) 229-6090

Joshua.ferras@yunextraffic.com

www.yunextraffic.com | LinkedIn | Twitter

 

 

Important notice: This e-mail and any attachment thereof contain corporate proprietary information. If you
have received it by mistake, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system. Thank you.

 

From: Tom Mericle <tmericle@cityofcalabasas.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 2:47 PM
To: Ferras, Joshua (YU US CS WST) <joshua.ferras@yunextraffic.com>
Cc: Tatiana Holden <tholden@cityofcalabasas.com>; Carucci, Adrienne (YU US
CS WST) <adrienne.carucci@yunextraffic.com>; Mcvay-manzo, Debra (YU US
CS WST) <debra.mcvay-manzo@yunextraffic.com>; Tom Mericle
<tmericle@cityofcalabasas.com>
Subject: Re: 2023-10-17 Contract Extension Request LTR.pdf

 

Josh,

We extended your contract last year for one year based on keeping the pricing the
same. With increased pricing we will need to go out to bid through an RFP
process. Since that will take some time, we would like to extend the existing
contract for 6 months. The provisions and pricing will be same as the existing
contract.

Is that acceptable?

 

Thanks, 
Tom Mericle 
City of Calabasas 
Contract Traffic Engineering Services

mailto:Joshua.ferras@yunextraffic.com
http://www.yunextraffic.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/yunextraffic
https://twitter.com/yunextraffic


On Oct 17, 2023 at 8:13 AM -0700, Ferras, Joshua (YU US CS WST)
<joshua.ferras@yunextraffic.com>, wrote:

Good morning Tom,

 

Please see the attached contract extension request with CPI increase
for the next fiscal year. Since our contract is set to expire in the end
of December, we just wanted to make sure we got this to you in
advance.

 

Regards,

 

Josh Ferras

_________________________________________
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Important notice: This e-mail and any attachment thereof contain corporate proprietary
information. If you have received it by mistake, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail
and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system. Thank you.
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